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Easter 2022

Registration
is now

OPEN 
To register or check 
your details, please 
visit:

https://hhah.telford.
gov.uk

Healthy
 ACTIVE 

HAPPY 

Holidays

Dear parent/carer,

We know that the cost of living crisis means that times can be challenging 
right now for families.

For the Easter holidays we have put together a package of support that 
offers ways for families to stay healthy and happy over the holidays. 

Food vouchers 

Families with children who receive income-related free school meals and 
pre-school benefits, as well as care leavers, may be eligible for extra food 
vouchers.

The food vouchers have already been issued in February, so you will have 
already received them if you are eligible.

The vouchers are worth £15 per child for each week of the Easter 
holidays, and can be used at local supermarkets.

If you have any issues with the voucher, please email 

winterfunding.grant@telford.gov.uk

Happy Healthy Active Holidays returns

Happy Healthy Active Holidays is returning once again for the Easter 
Holidays. Like last time, primary and secondary school children who receive 
income-related free school meals can enrol in the clubs and enjoy a range 
of fun activities such as sports, music, arts and crafts, as well as having a 
free nutritious meal each day.

If you have previously registered for Happy Healthy Active Holidays, you 
won’t need to register again. However, you need to log in and update you 
and your child’s personal information, your emergency contact details and 
your email address. You need to do this to make bookings and it helps to 
ensure we have the correct details should we need to reach you. 

To register or check your details, please visit https://hhah.telford.gov.uk 

We will email you to let you know when bookings are open.

If you have any queries about Happy Healthy Holiday Activities please 
contact: holidayactivityhub@telford.gov.uk 



Healthy Activities and Eat Well schemes continue for one more year

Now in its fifth year, the Council’s “Holiday Activities and Eat Well” fund has once again supported 
community-based organisations to host holiday activities and provide nutritious meals for children and 
young people in Telford and Wrekin during School holidays.

For more information about the holiday clubs and to join an activity visit www.telford.gov.uk/haewfund

Free Swimming Lessons Offer

As we did during the February Half Term we will once again be offering free swimming lesson places.

Children in receipt of income-related free school meals and who are not already enrolled on swimming 
lessons, can apply for a place on an Easter short course taking place between 11 April – 14 April and 19 
April – 22 April. Details and bookings can be made by calling and quoting the reference EASTERFSM2022 
via the respective leisure centres. 

Abraham Darby Sports and Leisure Centre – 01952 382770
Monday 11 – Thursday 14 April Tuesday 19 – Friday 22 April 
8.30 – 9am Ducklings (under 5’s) 8.30 – 9am Stage 1 and 2
9 – 9.30am Stage 1 and 2 8.30 – 9am Stage 1 and 2

Oakengates Leisure Centre – 01952 382810
Monday 11 – Thursday 14 April Tuesday 19th – Friday 22 April 
8.30 – 9am Ducklings (under 5’s) 8.30 – 9am Stage 1 and 2
9 – 9.30am Stage 1 and 2 8.30 – 9am Stage 1 and 2

Wellington Civic and Leisure Centre – 01952 382720
Monday 11 – Thursday 14 April Tuesday 19 – Friday 22 April 
8 – 8.30am Stage 1 and 2 8 – 8.30am Stage 1 and 2
8.30 – 9am  Stage 1 and 2 8.30 – 9am  Stage 1 and 2

	

Best wishes to you and your family,

Councillor Shaun Davies 
Leader, Telford & Wrekin Council 
(Labour) 

Councillor Shirley Reynolds 
Cabinet Member for Children, 
Young People and Families 
(Labour)

Councillor Paul Watling 
Cabinet Member for Stronger 
and Safer Communities 
(Labour)




